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Let’s be real – you can’t trust every diet you stumble upon online. Sure, you can always do your
research, but at the end of the day, there’s such an influx of information that you end up even
more confused. It’s no wonder you’re skeptical about trying another diet.How many times have
you been tricked into following so-called “proven” diets that promise to work miracles for your
body?Did you try putting yourself through strict regimes and, although they worked at the
moment, you ended up gaining more weight a month later?Oh, how annoying it is to even think
about how many times you’ve starved to death for nothing…How many times did you drink water
on a night out while others were enjoying a delicious steak?You’ve been disappointed one too
many times, but this is your once-in-a-lifetime chance to turn things around! The sirtfood diet is a
life-changing approach to not only improving your psyche, but also your health. And this book
will show you how to get there!Although the sirtfood diet is relatively new, it seems that it’s
gaining popularity with each passing second – and for more than one reason!Would you like
to:Enjoy a glass of red wine and treat yourself with a piece of dark chocolate while working
toward achieving your weight goals?Transit from meats and sweets to healthy sirtfoods that are
guaranteed to improve your metabolism and work in your favor?Know exactly how to be in
control of your health through a proper diet and never again wake up feeling sick?Easily achieve
your weight goal without worrying about the dreadful yo-yo effect?This powerful cookbook will
help you achieve all this by helping you plan your meals and providing you with easy-to-follow
instructions on how to prepare:The yummiest breakfasts;Finger-licking-good brunches;Delicious
lunches;Dinners rich in nutrients;Desserts to treat your taste buds;And much more!With 60+
tasty, easy to prepare recipes, this book brings value in every sense of the word. Not only will
your stomach be in for a feast, but you’ll also lose weight while enjoying delicious meals. If you’re
sick and tired of relying on diets that never work, you wouldn’t want to miss out on this unique
opportunity to finally start losing pounds and gaining self-confidence!Scroll up, click on “Buy
Now with 1-click”, and Get Your Copy Now!

About the AuthorWILL BUDIAMAN, a graduate of the International Culinary Center, has worked
as a recipe tester for Maple, a web producer for Bon Appétit and Epicurious, and a recipe editor
for The Daily Meal, where he also ran the test kitchen. Will is the author of several cookbooks
including Real BBQ: The Ultimate Step-By-Step Smoker Cookbook.--This text refers to the
hardcover edition.
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scenarios in which the publisher or the original author of this work can be in any fashion deemed
liable for any hardship or damages that may befall them after undertaking information described
herein.Additionally, the information in the following pages is intended only for informational
purposes and should thus be thought of as universal. As befitting its nature, it is presented
without assurance regarding its prolonged validity or interim quality. Trademarks that are
mentioned are done without written consent and can in no way be considered an endorsement
from the trademark holder.INTRODUCTIONThis diet relies on research sirtuins (SIRTs), a set of
seven proteins utilized from the human anatomy that's been proven to modulate various
purposes, including inflammation, metabolism, and life span.Certain Natural plant chemicals
could find a way to grow the degree of those proteins inside the human anatomy, and foods
containing them are known "sirtfoods."The diet blends sirtfoods and calorie limitation, both of
which may cause the human body to generate high degrees of sirtuins.The Sirtfood Diet
publication comprises meal plans and recipes to follow along; however, there are lots of
additional Sirtfood diet recipe books out there.The diet's founders claim that a Sirtfood Diet can
cause accelerated body weight loss while maintaining muscles and protecting you from chronic
illness.When your own body is energy-deprived, it melts away its catastrophe energy stores, or
glycogen, along with burning off muscle and fat.Each Molecule of glycogen necessitates 3--4
atoms of water to bestow. Whenever your body melts away glycogen, then it eliminates the water
too. It's referred to as "water."The very first week of extreme calorie limit, just about one-fifth of
that fat loss arises from fat, whereas one other two-thirds stems out of water, glycogen, and
muscle.When your calories grow, the own body accomplishes its glycogen stores, and also, the
weight comes back again.Regrettably, such a calorie restriction may also cause the human body
to reduce its metabolism, which makes it need fewer calories every day for energy compared to
previously.Additionally, a diet might likely help you drop a couple of pounds at the start, although
it is going to probably return once the diet has ended.The Sirtfood Diet contains 2 stages. About
all the first few days, you just drink three 'sirt juices' and also have just one meal (full of 1000
calories each day). Over the subsequent four days, you are allowed two sirt juices along with 2
meals per day (full of 1,500 calories per day). Then you advance to the much easier phase 2,
together with one juice along with also three 'balanced' meals, in thoughtful portion sizes,
daily.BREAKFASTPrawn & Chili Pak ChoiPreparation Time: 30 minutesCooking Time: 15
minutesServings: 1Ingredients:75g brown rice1 pak choi60ml chicken stock1 tbsp extra virgin
olive oil1 garlic clove, finely chopped50g red onion, finely chopped½ bird's eye chili, finely
chopped1 tsp freshly grated ginger125g shelled raw king prawns1 tbsp. soy sauce1 tsp five-
spice1 tbsp. freshly chopped flat-leaf parsleyA pinch of salt and pepperDirections:Bring a
medium sized saucepan of water to the boil and cook the brown rice for 25-30 minutes, or until
softened.Tear the pak choi into pieces. Warm the chicken stock in a skillet over medium heat
and toss in the pak choi, cooking until the pak choi has slightly wilted.In another skillet, warm
olive oil over high heat. Toss in the ginger, chili, red onions and garlic frying for 2-3
minutes.Throw in the pawns, five-spice and soy sauce and cook for 6-8 minutes, or until the



cooked throughout. Drain the brown rice and add to the skillet, stirring and cooking for 2-3
minutes. Add the pak choi, garnish with parsley and serve.Nutrition: Calories: 403 kcal Protein:
16.15 g Fat: 15.28 g Carbohydrates: 50.87 gSirtfood GranolaPreparation Time: 1 hour 10
minutesCooking Time: 50 minutesServings: 12Ingredients:200g oats250g buckwheat
flakes100g walnuts, chopped100g almonds, chopped100g dried strawberries1 ½ tsp ground
ginger1 ½ tsp ground cinnamon120mls olive oil2 tbsp. honeyDirections:Preheat oven to 150C or
gas mark 3. Line a tray with baking parchment.Stir together walnuts, almonds, buckwheat flakes
and oats with ginger and cinnamon. In a large pan, warm olive oil and honey, heating until the
honey has dissolved.Pour the honey-oil over the other ingredients, stirring to ensuring an even
coating. Separate the granola evenly over the lined baking tray and roast for 50 minutes, or until
golden.Remove from the oven and leave to cool. Once cooled add the berries and store in an
airtight container. Eat dry or with milk and yogurt. It stays fresh for up to 1 week.Nutrition:
Calories: 178 kcal Protein: 6.72 g Fat: 10.93 g Carbohydrates: 22.08 gTomato FrittataPreparation
Time: 55 minutesCooking Time: 20 minutesServings: 2Ingredients:50g cheddar cheese,
grated75g Kalamata olives, pitted and halved8 cherry tomatoes, halved4 large eggs1 tbsp. fresh
parsley, chopped1 tbsp. fresh basil, chopped1 tbsp. olive oilDirections:Whisk eggs together in a
large mixing bowl. Toss in the parsley, basil, olives, tomatoes and cheese, stirring thoroughly.In a
small skillet, heat the olive oil over high heat. Pour in the frittata mixture and cook for 5-10
minutes, or set. Remove the skillet from the hob and place under the grill for 5 minutes, or until
firm and set. Divide into portions and serve immediately.Nutrition: Calories: 269 kcal Protein:
9.23 g Fat: 23.76 g Carbohydrates: 5.49 gHorseradish Flaked Salmon Fillet & KalePreparation
Time: 55 minutesCooking Time: 30 minutesServings: 2Ingredients:200g skinless, boneless
salmon fillet50g green beans75g kale1 tbsp. extra virgin olive oil½ garlic clove, crushed50g red
onion, chopped1 tbsp. fresh chives, chopped1 tbsp. freshly chopped flat-leaf parsley1 tbsp. low
fat crème fraiche1tbsp horseradish sauceJuice of ¼ lemonsA pinch of salt and
pepperDirections:Preheat the grill.Sprinkle a salmon fillet with salt and pepper. Place under the
grill for 10-15 minutes. Flake and set aside.Using a steamer, cook the kale and green beans for
10 minutes.In a skillet, warm the oil over a high heat. Add garlic and red onion and fry for 2-3
minutes. Toss in the kale and beans, and then cook for 1-2 minutes more.Mix the chives, parsley,
crème fraiche, horseradish, lemon juice and flaked salmon.Serve the kale and beans topped
with the dressed flaked salmon.Nutrition: Calories: 206 kcal Protein: 26.7 g Fat: 6.5 g
Carbohydrates: 11.12 gSirtfood Scrambled EggsPreparation Time: 30 minutesCooking Time: 10
minutesServings: 1Ingredients:1 tsp extra virgin olive oil20g red onion, finely chopped½ bird's
eye chili, finely chopped3 medium eggs50ml milk1 tsp ground turmeric5g parsley, finely
choppedDirections:In a skillet, heat the oil over a high heat. Toss in the red onion and chili, frying
for 2-3 minutes.In a large bowl, whisk together the milk, parsley, eggs and turmeric. Pour into the
skillet and lower to medium heat. Cook for 3 to 5 minutes, scrambling the mixture as you do with
a spoon or spatula. Serve immediately.Nutrition: Calories: 224 kcal Protein: 17.2 g Fat: 14.63 g
Carbohydrates: 4.79 gChicken Thighs with Creamy Tomato Spinach SaucePreparation Time: 45



minutesCooking Time: 10 minutesServings: 2Ingredients:One tablespoon olive oil1.5 lb. chicken
thighs, boneless skinless1/2 teaspoon salt1/4 teaspoon pepper8 Oz tomato sauceTwo garlic
cloves1/2 cup overwhelming cream4 Oz new spinachFour leaves fresh basil (or utilize 1/4
teaspoon dried basil)
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